
Hello,  
 
My name is Gloria Cabrera. I am a provider from Malden, and a mother. I am also very proud to 
be a provider and give families a bit of help to families every day. But at the same time I am very 
afraid of the virus. I do my best to make sure I follow all the rules for cleaning, and I let the 
families know not to lower their guard to always use their masks. But there are families who are 
not being as cautious and it worries me. I am a single mother and care for my children alone. 
They depend on me and I don't know what will happen if I get sick. I ask that if the number of 
cases continues to rise please think about us, providers, and the families. You have to 
understand this is not a game we must take care of each other to hopefully have better next 
year. As the holidays approach I am worried that families will be less cautious and bring more 
risk to themselves, but my family. We need something done to protect our lives too.  
 
Thank you 
 


